
Reception News 

Come and See 

We have started our new topic Welcome. Next week we will be looking at 

how we are welcomed into the church family when we are baptised. We 

would like to add the children’s baptism photographs to our prayer table so it 

would be much appreciated if you could send some in. If you can’t print at 

home, send it to our email address and we will print it for you   

___________________________________ 

We have settled straight back into school! 

Once upon a time…is our topic for this half term and our story focus this 

week is The Gingerbread Man. We discovered some crumbs on a baking 

tray on Monday and found out they belonged to the Gingerbread Man who 

was hiding in our classroom.  

We have been super writers this week and have been busy making ‘Missing’ 

posters to put up around our school to find him; along with constructing 

some amazing traps to catch him. We have been using our amazing maths 

to help Old Lady make more gingerbread biscuits and share them with Old 

Man. We are trying to use language like more, less and same to compare 

quantities.  

See you next week! 

From  

Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


